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SUPPORTING DIVERSE COMMUNITY

PLEDGE

We, citizens of Fort Collins, CO, are combining our energies to address discrimination and bigotry which spawns the cancer of hate motivated behavior in our communities and institutions and want to help others do the same.  When hate is expressed, the social fabric of our democracy unravels.  We are committed to not letting that happen here, because together we proclaim “Not In Our Town”. 

We pledge to take pro-active steps to act with heart and courage to create a community in which the humanity and dignity of every person is nurtured and preserved, preventing the escalation of hate motivated behavior and preserving basic civil rights for every citizen in our midst. 

For more information about the Fort Collins Not In Our Town Alliance Campaign,

contact the NIOT Alliance at pjk2@pvhs.org, or phone: 970.495-8551.
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